
Dear Soup Makers: 
 

The Zoological Society of Kewaunee County would like to invite you to participate in ZoupArt, a fundraiser to 

benefit Bruemmer Park Zoo! 
 

Sunday February 25, 2024 

11 a.m.-2 p.m. 

Kewaunee County Fairgrounds 

 
 

An opportunity to share your delicious soup with the 

community while viewing wonderful art by local students. 

 

You must be ready with hot soup by 10:30 a.m. and stay until 

2 p.m. or until your soup is gone. 

 

Event Description: You have a chance to take home a one-of-a-kind piece of art. 
Five Students from each participating Kewaunee County school 
has created a 16x20 piece of artwork and donated it to the 
Zoological Society of Kewaunee County to be included in a 
Silent Auction.  

 
 There will also be bucket raffles and a 50/50 raffle. 
 

Soup Tasting: all attending will taste each soup and vote for 
their favorite. 

What You Win: Two winners will be announced: Best Restaurant Soup and 

Best Home Cook Soup each will receive a prize. 2nd & 3rd place 

in each category will receive medals and a certificate. 
 

What to Bring: 5 gallons of your best soup, including a warmer, ladle extension 

cord, and someone to serve it (we will serve if needed). 

Restaurants may distribute information about your business 

and decorate your serving table (optional). 
 

Each Participant Will Receive: One free bowl per restaurant/home cook to keep (and for tasting 
the other soups). Recognition on the Bruemmer Park Zoo website, 
newspaper insert and Facebook.  

 

 

To register for the event, please complete the enclosed registration form and return it to ZSKC either by email 

info@bruemmerparkzoo.com, text it to 920-217-1464 or mail it to ZSKC E4280 County Rd. F Kewaunee WI. 

54216. Registration should be completed no later than February 1, 2024, to allow for printing.  If you have any 

questions, please contact Pam Zander, ZSKC, President at (920)217-1464 or email 

pamzander@bruemmerparkzoo.com 
 

Thank You 
 

Zoological Society of Kewaunee County 
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